
TO: TZANEEN RESIDENCE 
  
  
Please note that there is no water available in the building and some parts of Town due reservoir 
levels being low (Aqua park – 9.8%, Ben Voster – 19% and Georgy’s valley  - 0.1% ).  The reservoirs 
have been affected by the load shading that took place during the weekend but we are currently 
working on resolving the situation. 
  
Your cooperation will be highly appreciated, 
  
Mathema Ntladi 
 


